The January 2021 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is attached.

REMINDER TARS Membership dues are due in January of each year. A 2021 membership application is attached.

TARS Fox Hunt 9:00am Sat Jan 16th

TARS is holding a Fox Hunt with social distancing. This will be an easy driving type hunt.

Look for more information in this issue of SPARKS!

Winter Field Day Winter FD is January 30/31, 2021. Look for more information in this issue of SPARKS

Special Election We are still looking for nominations to hold a special election to fill a vacant board seat for the remainder of the 2021 term. If you are interested in running for the board send an email to info@w9og.net

. The only qualification is that you have been a TARS member for one full year.

NWS SKYWARN CLASSES

Be sure to check out the SKYWARN Spotter classes for 2021 in this issue of SPARKS. For the latest news check in to the Tri-State Emergency Net Wednesdays 8:00 pm on the 146.790 repeater.

Check out the club web site www.w9og.net

Follow us on FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/groups/TARSw9og